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In Memory of David “Large” Cantrell

It has been a little over 2 years since our “larger than

life” friend and colleague David “Large” Cantrell

departed this earth to play ever-green, ever-lush golf

links beyond the Pearly Gates. This gentle giant

positively touched the lives of so many people across

the world. 

David was a friend and ICON to  AmCham. David

joined the AlGosaibi group in the early 80’s and

retired in January 2021. David was the President of

ABA-EP for 24 years, past Chairman of MECACC,

and Chairman of the annual golf tournaments for 19

years, a huge supporter of AmCham even after

retirement.

David’s wife Renata and daughter Allie thank all for

the heartfelt condolences. It has been a difficult time

for both.

David is sorely missed by the AmCham community. 
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